


 

 

 

 

 

 using the Lymm interchange to access the M56. With no 
additional road links to the area to the motorways, and the additional housing 
likely to be taken up by commuters to Manchester and Liverpool, traffic 
congestion at these junctions will no doubt be considerable. 

The issue of car parking in Stockton Heath has been ignored despite this 
already being a problem for an important retail and leisure area of the borough 
which will attract significantly more vehicles as a result of the PDO. 

The proposal to take up so much of the Green Belt is particularly concerning 
given the impact this will have to our quality of life, the appeal of the area but 
especially the wildlife. One of the pleasures of living here is that we have such 
easy access to the countryside and have species such as buzzards, regularly fly 
over our house.  This would be taken away from us and the survival of such 
species threatened by the PDO. 

I believe that funding should instead be put into addressing the social issues in 
the town, especially the north, and investing in the town centre to make it 
much more appealing and consistent in its redevelopment. The new car park is 
an eye sore and there appears to be a real lack of coherence in the plans for the 
town. I do not want to see the town converted in to a city and expanded 
unnecessary. It is not required, not wanted by its residents, and not in the best 
interest of the town or its heritage. 

Yours sincerely 




